
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 
WHARF REHABILITATION 

PROJECT 
 

Monday, May 14th, 2018  
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Community Room, Capitola City Hall 
(420 Capitola Ave, Capitola, CA 95010) 

 
The City of Capitola Department of Public Works invites you to attend our 2nd community workshop to discuss 
plans for the Wharf Rehabilitation Project.  This 2nd workshop will focus on reviewing conceptual drawings and 
uses for the Wharf. We look forward to your participation! 
 
For additional information, contact Kailash Mozumder in the Public Works Department at 831-475-7300 or 
kmozumder@ci.capitola.ca.us 

 

 
 
Americans with Disabilities Act:  Services are available to enable persons with a disability to participate in this meeting consistent with 
the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.  Should you require special accommodations to participate in the meeting due to a 
disability, please contact the City Clerk’s office at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting at 831-475-7300. In an effort to accommodate 
individuals with environmental sensitivities, attendees are requested to refrain from wearing perfumes and other scented products. 


